
FORSYTH TOWNSHIP 

PUBLIC HEARING 

Blight Ordinance Amended 

March 27, 2025, AT 6:30 PM 

GWINN COMMUNITY CENTER,  

165 N. MAPLE STREET, GWINN, MI  49841 
 

Forsyth Township will hold a public hearing on March 27, 2025 to 

amend the Blight Ordinance. The hearing will be held at 6:30 on March 

27, 2025 at the Gwinn Community Center, 165 N. Maple St. Gwinn, 

during the Regular Board Meeting.  A copy of the proposed amended 

Ordinance, can be viewed at forsythtownship.org under the Documents 

and Info tab, Ordinances, Proposed Ordinances/Resolutions.  Anyone 

wishing to provide comments may attend the hearing or provide a 

written comment by mail to Forsyth Township, PO Box 1360, Gwinn, MI 

49841 or drop off a comment at 44 N. Johnson Lake Rd., no later than 

February 27th at 3:00 pm.   

 

Forsyth Township is an equal opportunity employer and provider. 


